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Second Gear
The fortnightly newsletter of the MG Car Club Wellington Centre
Wednesday 4th December 2013

December Noggin N Natter Wednesday 11th Dec
The December N&N will be held in the usual venue, the Waterloo Bar and Grill.  This will be our Christmas meeting and the club will be buying your first drink as well as putting on some nibbles.  Bring along a wrapped present for Santa’s sack – no more than $5 value please!  We have put Santa Chris on a double-cream diet to get him more Santa-shaped for the occasion 
Tawa Christmas Parade Saturday 14th Dec
Each year the Club provides cars for the Tawa Christmas Parade.  If you’d like to bring along your car please contact Ross Armstrong by email or on 232 4175.  Some festive decorations on the cars add to the occasion!  You will need to be at the Tawa School by 1.30pm and it should be all over by 3.00pm.  The parade will be followed by:
MG Car Club Christmas Barbecue 4.00pm Saturday 14th Dec
This will be held at Ross and Anne’s place, 15 Coates Street Linden.  If you have been in the parade and you live some distance from Tawa you are welcome to come to Ross and Anne’s straight after the parade.  If you are coming, please let Ross know (same details as above) and bring along whatever liquid refreshments you’d like plus some meat for Ross to burn on the barbecue.  Anne will be organising salads etc. but if you’d like to help her out with these give her a call on 232 4175.
Driver Training Day Monday 20th January
The MG driver training day will be held at Manfeild on Wellington Anniversary day.  Details, entry forms etc. will be up on the Web suite shortly but if you are interested in attending phone Ron Robertson on 04 564 8389
Subscriptions
We still have quite a few subscriptions outstanding, and you may have received a statement from us for these.  From now on we will only be mailing Bulletins to current members so if you are uncertain whether yours is still unpaid and/or you haven’t received your bulletin, email the treasurer@mgcarclub.org.nz 
Future Newsletters
If you’d like something included in the newsletter send an email to mailto:treasurer@mgcarclub.org.nz
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